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Prostheses List Reforms — Stakeholder Briefing

Through the 2021-22 Federal Budget, the Australian Government announced an investment of $22 million
over four years to improve the Prostheses List and its arrangements. These reforms build on the reform
activities which many people have contributed to over the past three years.

The Department of Health is hosting a webinar to provide all interested people and organisations with an
overview of these reforms.

The webinar is scheduled from 3pm AEST on Tuesday, 25 May 2021.

How do | view the webinar?

The webinar is being hosted by Redback Connect. In order to view the webinar, you will need to register
at least half an hour before the webinar starts. You can register with your full name and email address
online.



Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email. From this email, you will be able to add the event
to your calendar and join the webinar. On the day, you will be able to access the webinar 30 minutes prior
to its commencement, using the link in the confirmation email.

For those who are unable to join on the day, the Department will work with Redback Connect to make a
summary of the presentation available on the Department’s website.

Where can | get more information?

The Prostheses List reform and review webpage includes more information on the reforms,
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